
  

 

 

 

is in the air!  

We hope you 

have had a 

chance to get out and enjoy the nicer 

temperatures. 
 

LAGOON PROGRESS 

UPDATE 

In 2019 we hope to complete phase 

2 of the project which includes the 

new lift station.  Our engineer has 

been working hard to finalize the 

plans for this portion of the project.  

Once the plans are finalized the 

project will go 

to tender.  We 

anticipate work 

beginning on 

this project later 

this summer. 

FLORAL PLANTERS 

The floral 

planter 

program will 

once again be 

a part of our beautification plans for 

2019.   

All planters are uniform in size and 

will have a sign depicting the 

sponsor and/or message.  Example: 

“In Memory of a Loved One” or 

“Sponsored by the Happy Family”. 

Planters are $150 for the first year.  

This includes the cost for the sign.  

Each subsequent year is $100 and is 

invoiced each spring. 

If you are interested in participating 

in this program, please contact the 

Town Office (306-482-3300).  All 

donations made to the beautification  

 

 

 

 

program will receive an income tax 

deductible receipt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CIVIC ADDRESSES 

Do you have  house or building 

numbers located on your home or 

place of business?  House or 

building numbers are very important 

when it comes to emergency 

situations.  Without a house or 

building number emergency service 

personnel may not be able to locate 

you in an emergency situation.  We 

would like to 

ask all property 

owners to 

please ensure 

all of your 

property has 

proper signage indicating your civic 

address number.   

The Town is doing our part in 

ensuring our public facilities are also  

 

 

 

 

clearly marked.  In 2019 we will 

ensure all of our public buildings 

have proper signage. 

OUTDOOR FIREPITS 

It’s that time of year and we would 

like to remind residents of a few 

things regarding outdoor fire pits. 

All fire pits are to be covered with a 

metal screen, located on private 

property at least 10 feet from any 

property line, building or other 

combustible structure.  They must 

also be separated from grass or any 

other vegetation by a distance of at 

least 16 inches.  See bylaw #449-13 

for more info.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STRAY CATS 

We have received a number of 

complaints regarding stray cats on 

private property.  We would like to 

ask residents to please be courteous 

of neighbours and ensure cats are 

properly looked after.   

Free Household & 
Yard Clean-Up Days 

Tues. May 28th: 4 to 8 pm 
Thurs. May 30st: 4 to 8 pm 
Sat. June 1st: 9 am to 4 pm 

Available to: 
 All Town of Carnduff 

& R.M. of Mount Pleasant 
#2 Residents 

PLEASE NOTE: 
This does NOT 
include waste 
from construction, 
renovation or 
demolition 
projects. 
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DO WE 

HAVE 

YOUR 
EMAIL ADDRESS? 
If you would like to receive 
your utility bill by email, 

take a picture of this and 
email it to us at 

info@carnduff.ca  We will 
then add this feature to 

your bill and you will receive 
your July bill by email.   



If you are having trouble with stray 

cats on your property, the Town of 

Carnduff has a 

trap we can 

provide to 

residents to trap 

the cats.  Once 

trapped, they will be 

held for 72 hrs.  

Pictures of the cat will be posted on 

our website (www.carnduff.ca) 

under news, on our Facebook Page 

and in the lobby of the Town Office.  

If the cat is NOT claimed within 72 

hours, we will do our best to place 

the cat in a new home.  Whomever 

the cat belongs to will be responsible 

for all boarding and/or care charges 

prior to its release. 

If you know of a farm or anyone 

looking for cats, please contact the 

Town Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

RECREATION REPORT 

Greetings from the Recreation 

Office! 

As we wrap up the winter season, 

things are revving up for spring and 

summer! 

At the Diamonds, the 

Steelers are having a 

clinic on May 4, the 

Astros will have their 

annual clinic on May 11, Carnduff 

Minor Sports Day is scheduled for 

May 25, and the Steelers are hosting 

Women’s A Provincial  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Championships on July 19-21. Ball 

Leagues will start at the beginning of 

May – be sure to 

check the schedule 

for upcoming games! 

Jodie Wall is the 

Manager at the 

Carnduff Golf 

Course this season. Contact her at 

the Club House or check out the 

Carnduff Golf Club Facebook page 

for more information. 

The Town of Carnduff would like to 

welcome Sydney Labelle back as 

Pool Manager. Keep an eye out for 

swimming lesson registration 

information on the Town website 

and on the Pool and Rec Board 

Facebook pages! 

The Recreation 

Board is now taking 

in grant applications. 

The deadline is April 30. If your 

organization would like an 

application, please let me know. 

Facility schedules can be found on 

the Town of Carnduff website 

www.carnduff.ca. To find upcoming  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

event information, please check out 

the Carnduff Ball Park, Carnduff 

Swimming Pool and the Carnduff 

Rec Board Facebook pages.  

If your interested in renting one of 

Facilities, advertising or making a 

donation, or have any questions give 

me a call at the Recreation Office 

306-339-7687. 

As always, a huge shout out to all 

our community volunteers that make 

our programs and facilities possible! 

~ THANK-YOU! 😊 ~ 

Spring is here!! Its time to get 

outside and enjoy the fresh air! 

#stayactive #wellness 

 

 

 

 

LANDFILL 
Tues. & Thurs. 4 – 8 pm 

Sat. 9 am-4 pm 

SUMMER EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

The Town of Carnduff is seeking a candidate to fill one seasonal position.  The 

successful applicant must possess the following: 

 Valid driver’s license equivalent to Saskatchewan Class 5 

 Ability to work in a team environment 

 Be self-motivated, punctual and energetic 

Seasonal Public Work Labourer 

Details: 40 hours per week, May to August,  

Duties to Include (but not limited to): mowing, beautification, general public 

works tasks 

Interested persons are asked to submit an application to the Town of Carnduff 

Office.  Applications must include a resume and three references. 

Application Deadline for the position is Noon, Wednesday, April 24
th

  

Applications can be sent to: info@carnduff.ca or by mail to Box 100, Carnduff, 

SK  S0C 0S0 

TRALER COURT 

LOTS 

 
158 Baglole Crescent 

182 Baglole Crescent 

$1000 plus GST 

 

http://www.carnduff.ca/
http://www.carnduff.ca/
mailto:info@carnduff.ca

